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  Wednesday 22nd March 2017 

 

 

Hendal Primary School 
01924 259465 

www.hendalprimary.org.uk  

 
Star of the week –  17th  March 2017  
Panthers Jude Asquith 
Penguins Mason Channer 
Dolphins Hollie-Mai Bradshaw 
Giraffes Lydia Stead 
Pandas Harvey Roberts 
Koalas Elizabeth Walls 

Toucans 
Zebras 

Amelia Medina 
Oliver Salter 

Hippos Lola Forrest 
Tigers Noah Stretton 

Class Attendance  
Panthers 90.6% 
Penguins 80.6% 
Dolphins 93.9% 
Giraffes 91.0% 
Pandas  92.4% 
Koalas                   86.8% 

Toucans 
Zebras 

                  90.7% 
91.7% 

Hippos 82.5% 
Tigers 86.0% 

Whole School Attendance – 85.9% 
TARGET- 96% or above.  

 

Please join our Class Assemblies  
9.15 – 9.35am 

Tuesday 28th March Mr Sheard 

Tuesday 4th April Miss Cole 
Mentions Assembly 2.20 – 2.45pm 
Afterwards join your child’s class   

for Golden Time activities 2.45 -3.30pm 

Friday 24th March Miss Chapman & Miss Stone 

Friday 31st March Ms Brooks & Miss Alderson 

 
New Dinner Registration Sessions 

Thursday 23rd & 30th March 3.00pm 
All parents MUST register their child so that they can make a 
dinner choice in the classroom.  You can register your child 
at home on-line or on your mobile phone, this applies to all 
children even if they have a Free School Meal. 
If you need help with registering, our new school meals 
provider is running a ‘drop in’ session in school tomorrow 
Thursday 23

rd
 March in our school hall from 3.00pm.  There 

will be another ‘drop in’ session on Thursday 30
th

 March at 
3.00pm.   
Dinner payments will no longer be received in the school 
office. The new service will be run by our new meal provider 
and allows you to pay for and choose meals on-line. 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 
Our Scholastic Book Fair is very popular with the 
children.  If you cannot get to the Fair you can send 
money with child. We are expecting to do well with 
the commission from the sale of books.  This will go 
towards our new library project. We will let you 
know in our next Newsletter how much we have 
raised. 
 

Parent View Comments 
Your comments and feedback on how we are doing 
are always important to us.  We have an ‘Ofsted’ tab 
on our website under ‘Our School’. There is a link to 
Parent View for your comments on this page.   This is 
where Ofsted like to look before they inspect school.  
Thank you. 
 

School Uniform – Summer Term 
The children are looking very smart in their school 
uniforms.  Can we remind you that girls Summer 
dresses, in blue and white and boys white polo shirts 
can be worn in the Summer term after the Easter 
holidays.  In September our Autumn Term we return 
to the usual uniform of Navy jumper or cardigan, 
white shirt and tie, worn with a grey skirt, pinafore or 
trousers. 
 

Class Photo Orders 
Class photo orders need to be in by Friday 31st 

March 

Red Nose Day - Friday 24th March 
We are having a Bake Sale on Thursday 23rd March at 
3.00pm in the school hall. Proceeds to go to the 
Comic Relief Charity. 
Please could we ask that you all get baking and bring 
your buns in on Thursday (23rd March) morning.  
It will be a non-uniform day on Friday 24th March, 
everyone to wear red and bring a £1.  We are running 
a free RED HAMPER raffle in school on this day. All 
children who attend will be entered into the raffle. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Newsletter on our Website 
You may be aware that we publish our Newsletter every 
week on our website www.hendalprimary.org.uk 

If you would prefer to view our Newsletters on our 
website and not receive a paper copy  please return the 
slip below.  Thank you 
 

Child’s Name …………………………  Class …………… 
 
Parent / carer signature ……………………………….. 
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